CITY OF

{RSY

Rio Dell City Hall

675 Wildwood Avenue E LL
Rio Dell, CA 95562 =
(70 7) 764-3532 U ALIFCRNIA

cityofriodell.ca.gov

August 19, 2025

TO: Rio Dell City Council

FROM: Kyle Knopp, City Manager

SUBJECT:  Discussion and Possible Action Adding Public Garbage and Recycling Can

Location Adjacent to 44/64 Davis Street (Dollar General)

IT IS RECOMMENDED THAT THE CITY COUNCIL:

Direct the staff to work with Recology to put in operation the new can location; or,

Take no action.

BACKGROUND AND DISCUSSION

On August 5, 2025 the City Council directed that an agenda item be placed during this meeting
to discuss placement of garbage cans adjacent to the southeast corner of the Dollar General
following reports of candy wrappers found on the ground.

Frank Nelson, General Manager for Recology Eel River has indicated that there would be no
problem in adding services to this location.
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